Computer Centre

Visva-Bharati
Santiniketan

Notice

Memo No: -VBCC/50/2021-2022 Date -16 /08/2021

1. This is for information of all concerned that henceforth In-Charge Computer
Centre may be communicated through iccc@visva-bharati.ac.in for any
official communication.

2. Further stakeholders are requested to send preferably soft copy(copies) to
be uploaded on the Visva-Bharati website which may help Computer Centre
to expedite the uploading process.

3 Students/Scholan requirinE VB email (Creation, Reset, etc.) should apply
through proper channel (HOD/Guide/Principal) aldng with necessary
supporting documents.

| @?\M\ 4
Dr. Nimai Chand Saha

In-Charge
Computer Centre
Visva-Bharati



